
Pocta, Robert M.
10/5/2012 11:54:54 AM
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Transwestem contract extension

I'm meeting with Pearlie this afternoon. I had some clarification questions that Pearlie sent to PG&E but we 
weren't able to meet before I departed.

---- Original Message-----
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 8:16 AM 
To: Pocta, Robert M.
Subject: Fw: Transwestem contract extension

Trying again to email you!

---- Original Message-----
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 08:09 AM
To: 'mark.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov' <mark.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: Transwestem contract extension

Good morning!
We had a conversation last week with Dave and Pearlie about our interest in filing for a contract extension with 
Transwestem. They told us they would get back to us a week ago but that hasn't happened. We need to file the 
advice letter next week.

Have you heard anything? Are you even here — perhaps this is grand canyon week?

Just trying to figure out how best to proceed.

Thanks!
Laura

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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